
 
 

Tour To The Little River Inn 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be leading a Tour to 
the Mendocino coast on October 17, 2016. 

 

The Little River Inn will be holding 25 rooms for our Club at a 
discounted rate for the nights of Monday, Oct. 17

th
, Tuesday, 

Oct. 18
th
 and, for those members that wish to stay a third night, 
the discounted rate will apply for Wed. Oct. 19

th
. 

 

The Tour will be limited to 25 vehicles.  The first 25 members 
that reserve a room at the Little River Inn will be participants in 
the Tour.  After those 25 rooms are reserved, we will have a 
waiting list in case one of the Tour participants must cancel. 

 

Please phone the Little River Inn at: 
(707) 937-5942 or 888 INN LOVE 

and mention that you are a member of the Lincoln Hills Sports 
Car Club to receive the discounted room rate. 

 

Also, please email Chuck Schmidt (see LHSCG Club Roster for 
contact information) to confirm that you have reserved a room. 
 
Your Tour Leaders: 
 

Suzanne and Chuck Schmidt  
Pam and Virgil Berry 
  


